
Complaints to the BBC: February 2013 

The BBC answered just over 13,500 complaints from the audience during February 2013. 
These ranged from a small number of complaints about alleged breaches of editorial 
guidelines through to a much larger collection of views about programme content and 
services.  
 
Changes to the content of parts of the BBC’s Red Button service and some technical problems as the 

final switch over from Ceefax took place caused complaints this month. 

 

We've also received complaints from some viewers who felt the presenter made an inappropriate 

comment at the end of Let's Dance for Comic Relief concerning England’s chances of success against 

France in the Six Nations Rugby. 

 

Finally, we continued to receive complaints about the decision to reschedule Sunday religious 

programming on BBC Radio 2 to 6am, with Sunday Half Hour no longer being broadcast at 8.30pm.  

 
The BBC's responses to some recent issues can be read on the BBC Complaints website. 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/complaints

